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The Gospel 
MATTHEW 22 :34-40

The 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A, 25th October 2020

My Intentions

As you listen to the Gospel today reflect on
what Fr Simon is saying. Try to write some of

the words from the Gospel that stand out to you
in the space below.

Before Mass starts, we should think about some of the things that we would like to pray for. 
Jesus loves to listen to our prayers and help us in our lives.

Write or draw in the space below some of the people or things that you want to hold close to your heart this
week.

Saturday 6pm, St Vincent's, Aranda - Sunday 8:30am, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 10am, St Vincent's, Aranda



Matthew 22:34-40
 The Pharisees learned that the Sadducees could not argue with Jesus’
answers to them. So the Pharisees met together. One Pharisee was an

expert in the law of Moses. That Pharisee asked Jesus a question to
test him. The Pharisee asked, “Teacher, which command in the law is
the most important?” Jesus answered, “‘Love the Lord your God with
all your heart, soul and mind.’ This is the first and most important

command.And the second command is like the first: ‘Love your
neighbor as you love yourself.’ All the law and the writings of the

prophets depend on these two commands.”

How can you love the Lord with all your heart , soul and mind this
week?

What does it mean to love your neighbor as you love yourself?
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Youth ministry is young people
sharing the messages of God with

other young people. Youth ministry
is fun, relevant and faith filled.

Do you want to get involved in
youth ministry?

Calendar of Youth Events

The 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A (25th October 2020)

Let's look at the Gospel

Weekly Challenge

Next face to face youth group for
students in years 3-7 will be held

in the Orana Parish Center, St
Vincent's Aranda on the 24th

October 2020. 

Social distancing will be in place
and we hope to see you there!

Contact your South Belconnen
youth ministers Sarah and Claire
via email for more information.

A Gospel Activity

We challenge you to love the Lord, your family and friends this
week with all your heart, soul and mind.

How do you think you can do that?

Upcoming Youth Group


